
Celebration Assembly Summary 7.10.2022 

 

Learner of the Week 

Wrens: Lexie for her fantastic letter formation during phonics this week.  
 
Robins: India for trying her best in her written work this week.  
 
Swifts: Dylan for being a super learner in all areas and for always trying his best.  
 
Kestrels: Henry for producing exceptional written work in English this week.  
 
Owls: Sol for showing exceptional effort in all his lessons.  
 

Golden Rules (Be safe, Be positive, Be kind)  

 

Wrens: Alice for being kind and sharing with her friends during independent learning time. 
 
Robins: Eddie for his positive attitude to learning.  
 
Swifts: Flo for always showing kindness to others in the classroom and on the playground. 
 
Kestrels: Isaac for always being kind and polite. 
 
Owls: Oz for showing a positive attitude to all his learning.   
 

Learning Behaviours (Ready, Resilient, Responsible, Resourceful, Respectful, Reflective)  

 

Wrens: Neveah for having a positive outlook and always being ready to start her learning. 
 
Robins: Archie for showing resilience when writing.  
 
Swifts: Olivia for showing resilience during her poetry writing. 
 
Kestrels: Clement for being reflective and improving his expanded noun phrases.  
 
Owls: Evelyn for showing increasing resilience during all lessons.  
 

Lunchtime class of the week 

Kestrels were the class of the week at lunchtime for always trying to include their friends in their 
games.   



Attendance 

 
Swifts had the highest attendance this week with 98.33%! This is the 4th week in a row – well done Swifts! 
Robins were closely behind. We do know that absence for illness can’t be helped but we are having regular 
requests for absence for holidays and this does have an impact on the learning and progress of your 
children. It is for this reason that we have a high focus on attendance.  
 
Wrens: 97.45% 
  
Robins: 98.31%   
 
Swifts:  98.33% 
  
Kestrels: 96.54% 
 
Owls: 90.71% 
 
Outside achievements 
 
Mason (Swifts) was presented with a trophy for being the top goalscorer for his football club last year!  
  
 


